
 Bastrop 4-H County Council met on February 1, 2022, was called to order by president Weston 

Bauer at 6 pm. Officers led the pledges. Secretary Landry Masur gave the minutes. Treasurer Ellen 

Carroll reported a balance of $19,977.50. Bastrop, Loblolly, and Rockne 4-H clubs were present. Under 

unfinished business: County polos were mentioned, and Mrs. Mellanie will send out an email blast 

providing members with company and location information. San Antonio and Rodeo Austin tour guide 

sign ups were submitted. The 4-H dance committee provided an update. Under New business: Council 

officer applications are due March 15th. Ellen Carroll moved that we do elections electronically and 

Brady Masur seconded. The motion passed. Award applications are posted on the website and are due 

May 18th by noon. Interviews will be Friday, June 17th. Scholarship applications are due May 18th by 

noon and interviews will be Friday, June 17th. District 10 Spring roundup contests will take place April 

19-23 in Kerrville/Fredericksburg with registrations opening in late March or early April. District 10 4-

H photography contest will be open February 1st-21st and registration is $15 a person. The Bastrop 

Area livestock show rabbit validation will be postponed. Elgin Livestock Show will be open to the 

whole county again next year and the new show meeting will be in April. Smithville livestock show 

will be April 22-23. Texas 4-H congress will be held July 17-20. Upcoming dates are on the back of the 

agenda. Ellen made the motion to adjourn, Luke Bauer seconded the motion. The motion passed. The 

meeting was adjourned at 6:45 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, Landry Masur, County Council Secretary 


